
Your personal data & privacy –  
the General Data Protection Regulation
We need to bring to your attention that the law changed in May 2018.

We need your permission to continue sending you information and to 
retain your details in connection with your membership, enquiry, booking 
or application as appropriate. 

The GMS UK will:

1)	only use your information for the purposes agreed by you, e.g. to 
send you the newsletter, details of events, or queries connected 
with your booking or application, and to fulfil the requirements of 
Her Majesty’s Revenue and Customs (HMRC) for Gift Aid where 
appropriate

2)	collect the minimum amount of data necessary for the purposes you 
have agreed

3)	store your data securely, in password-protected electronic files and/
or under lock and key

4)	update your data when you notify us of any changes

5)	never give or sell your data to any other person or organisation 
delete your data when you tell us you no longer wish to hear from us.

If you have any questions, please write to the Mahler Society UK at  
info@mahlersociety.org
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